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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2965 as introduced, allows horse races that are held at racetracks licensed by the Oklahoma 

Horse Racing Commission to be televised out-of-state, out-of-country, or to other racetracks 

licensed by the Commission.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As the Oklahoma Horse Racing Commission (Commission) is a non-appropriated state agency, 

and this measure gives the Commission the ability, but does not require the Commission to 

televise it's races at other racetracks, there should be no fiscal impact to the state.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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